FOREST COUNTY
SHERIFF AND JUSTICE COMMITTEE MEETING

Date: May 1st, 2017

Committee: Sheriff & Justice

Committee Members Present: Shaffer, Millan, Stamper, Laabs

Sheriff: John Dennee

Chief Deputy: Alex Walrath

Other Appearances: Annie Krawze, Tim Magmin, Jason Theune, Josh Bradley
MEETING MINUTES

9.

- 4:30 p.m. Shaffer called the meeting to order.

Roll Call

- Motion by Stamper to approve the agenda as read at the discretion of the chairman. Seconded by Laabs.

Carried.

Motion by Stamper to approve the minutes from the April 3", 2017 Sheriff & Justice Committee
meeting. Seconded by Laabs. Carried.

School requests. None.

Motion by Stamper to approve vouchers from the month of April 2017 as submitted. Seconded by
Laabs. Carried.

Discuss and possibly approve Title III purchases. Chief Deputy Walrath advised the Sheriff & Justice
committee that there would be no funds available for Tittle III in 2017. Sheriff Dennee stated he would
contact Forest Service Law Enforcement and discuss the matter with them.

Forest County Emergency Services Association to discuss Mutual Aid Box Alarm System.
Annie Krawze and Tim Magmin were advised by Sheriff Dennee that the MABAS dispatch procedure
will not be implemented until the dispatch center and jail are separated and all dispatchers are trained.

Sokaogon Chippewa Representative. None

10. Any other business that may lawfully come before the committee.

11.

Chief Deputy Walrath advised the Sheriff & Justice Committee that Administrative Secretary McLean
has been working with the Professional Placement Services LLC on debts owed to the Sheriff’s Office.
In the month of March the Sheriff’s Office received $2302.02 from the Professional Placement Services
LLC.

Future agenda items.

12. Motion by Laabs to adjourn the meeting. Second by Stamper. Carried.



